
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR STATEMENTS OF INTEREST FOR 

DESIGN SERVICES 

FOR DAVID L. LAWRENCE CONVENTION CENTER PEDESTRIAN ENHANCEMENTS 

 

The Sports & Exhibition Authority of Pittsburgh and Allegheny County (SEA) will receive Statements of 
Interest for Design Services for the David L. Lawrence Convention Center Pedestrian Enhancements. The 
agreement for this work will be with the SEA.  The Statements of Interest can be viewed and will be 
submitted via PennDOT’s Engineering and Construction Management System (ECMS).  To view go to 
www.ecms.penndot.pa.gov and refer to Agreement L00957.  Firms must be registered as a PennDOT 
ECMS business partner.  Any questions please contact Thomas P. Ryser Jr., PE - E-mail: tryser@pgh-
sea.com,     

 
Project: David l. Lawrence Convention Center 
 Pedestrian Enhancements 

 
Date/Location for Statements of Interest:  Friday, May 16, 2025 

Electronically via PennDOT’s ECMS 
Refer To Agreement L00957 
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